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Department of Homeland Security
Federal Register/Vol. 70; No. 66; April 7, 2005; Rules and Regulations
 

  Dear Passenger:
  The Department of Homeland Security has enacted a law that requires all airlines to record and transmit personal  
  information of its passengers on flights entering the United States. In order to meet this requirement, we request  
  that you completely fill out the form below and submit it to the ground personnel before departure.

  Please note that this information is absolutely mandatory in order to be granted entry by the U.S. authorities.  
  Your information will be kept confidential and not used for commercial purposes.

  Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
Please complete the form using capital letters!

Last Name

Name

Country of residence Flight number

Address USA*

Number Street

City

State Zip Code

*U.S. citizens, U.S. lawful permanent residents and passengers stopping in U.S. airports to fly into other countries are exempt from 
address capture.


